From: Chris Schexnayder

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: October 11, 2018

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0595-EX-CN-2018

Message:

| have been working with NOAA for the past 30 days on the RF coordination. Due to an apparent high
work load, they have not been able to complete the RF coordination and sign off as of yet. | request an
extension to allow me to continue to work this issue with them and allow them to complete this task
without cancellation of this license application. Thank you.



